
 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

JAN. 4—8 

 LEARNING AT 

HOME 

 

JAN. 11 

 IN SCHOOL  

   CLASSES  RESUME 

 

JAN. 29 

 NO SCHOOL 

        P. D. DAY 

 

JANUARY  2021 FLVT 

 

PRAYER FOR THE NEW YEAR 

 

Heavenly Father, 
  

Help us to simplify our activities and traditions so we 
can   focus our celebration on Your birth. 

 
Give us the kindness to hear with compassion, to 

offer support, loving comfort, and care. 
 

Give us the courage to do what is needed, the wis-
dom to choose what is right and most fair. 

 
Give us the vision to see what is possible. 

 
Give us the faith that will help pave the way for a 
present that’s hopeful, a future that’s peaceful. 

 
Give us the heart to bring joy to each day. 

 
Amen 

 

 
MESSAGES & BLOGS 

 

Greg Kostiuk, Principal 
https://gregkostiuk.com 

 

Ken Sampson, Superintendent 
https://blog.holyspirit.ab.ca/ 

 

https://blog.holyspirit.ab.ca/
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Shelby Johnson — Junior high teacher 
Hi everyone! My name is Shelby Johnson and I was born and raised in windy Lethbridge, 
Alberta. I am a proud graduate of the University of Lethbridge, where I was able to receive 
my Bachelor of Arts and Bachelor of Education in English, with two disciplinary streams of 
Native American Studies and Philosophy. I have a great passion for writing and exploring 
new literatures, as well as learning more about Indigenous cultures and practices,           
specifically those native to southern Alberta.  
 

I am an avid golfer and love to be outdoors enjoying our fresh mountain air! I am obsessed 
with cats, Harry Potter, Edgar Allan Poe and puzzles! I am so excited to join your FLVT  
community and I look forward to meeting and getting to know all of you! 

Amalia Alvarado torres — psiii with Ms. campmans 
Hello! Bonjour! Hola!  My name is Amalia Alvarado Torres. I'm a PS III Intern Teacher 
from the University of Lethbridge, where I majored in Modern Languages: Spanish and 
French.  
 

I was born in Nicaragua, a Spanish speaking country and moved to Canada when I         
started grade 5. I enjoy making art, doing physical activity (specially dancing) and            
spending time with my border collie, Molly. I can’t wait to be a part of your school          
community, we’re going to have a lot of fun! 

Amanda schafer — psiii with mrs. clewes 
I am originally from Calgary, Alberta born and raised. This will be my fourth year here in 
Lethbridge and I am in my final year at the University of Lethbridge where I will graduate 
with a Bachelor of Education as well as a Bachelor of Science degree with streams in  
biology, kinesiology, and geography. I also have a diploma from SAIT in Baking and        
Pastry Arts.  

I love being outdoors, hiking, camping, taking my dog to the park and enjoy learning 
through hands on activities. I look forward to being a part of the team at Father Leonard 
Van Tighem as a student intern for my final practicum and I look forward to meeting,    
educating and learning alongside all the staff, students, and parents/guardians. Thank 
you for welcoming me into your school!  

Bryce Shakotko — Head caretaker 
Hello! My name is Bryce Shakotko, and I am the new head caretaker at Father Leonard 
Van Tighem. After 15 plus years in the construction industry as a certified journeyman 
welder I am excited for this new challenge.  
 

My wife and I have two children that keep us busy and active. As a family we enjoy 
many outdoor activities such as golfing, hiking, fishing and camping. We also enjoy    
travelling to find new adventures! 
 

In my spare time I enjoy watching football, hockey and golf. 
 

Thank you for the warm welcome I have already received. I am looking forward to the 
new year ahead and keeping our school safe and clean! 
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VIRTUE VOUCHERS 

When staff members notices a student displaying one of our Van Tighem Virtues, they can give that student a Virtue 

Voucher. The student can then fill it out and enter their name in the office for a monthly draw to receive a $20 indigo gift 

certificate. There will be three draws; K-3, 4-6 and 7-9.  All names collected throughout the year will also be eligible for an 

end of the year draw of  a $100 Amazon card (one for each division). 

CONGRATULATIONS 

December winners were: Sienna C. (3A)  Timo D. (4LC)  Taylah G. (8K)   



Looking forward to a new year with ...

Holy Spirit Catholic School Division

Re-Registration Starts February 1, 2021Re-Registration Starts February 1, 2021
Families who already have students in our system should  
expect an email on February 1, 2021 asking you to complete 
the online “Registration Update Form” for all of your children. 

This update allows us to makes sure the information on file 
is accurate and that any legal declarations, preferences and 
consents are renewed. It also allows our schools to plan for the 
upcoming school year.

Parents/guardians who are hoping to register younger sibilings 
new to the division will also have the opportunity to do this at 
the same time as they re-register older students. 

New Student Registration Starts February 22, 2021New Student Registration Starts February 22, 2021
Students new to the division who wish to enroll for the 
2021/2022 school year are invited to register online starting  
on February 22, 2020.  

•	 Our Early Learning Program is designed to stimulate 
the growing curiosity of children 3 and 4 years of age.

•	 Our Kindergarten is designed for children 5 years of 
age on, or before, December 31, 2021.

For information about our Early Learning and Kindergarten 
Programs, or to discuss your child’s specialized programming 
requirements, contact our Early Learning Coordinator,  
Lynn Saler, at 403-381-8495 or salerl@holyspirit.ab.ca. 

For More INFORMATIONFor More INFORMATION
If you need assistance with the online registration process, 
or have any questions, contact your child’s school or visit the 
school division’s website at www.holyspirit.ab.ca.

2021/2022 Registration

Holy Spirit Catholic School Division
…where students are cherished and achieve their potential.



f

You do your best each day to teach your children about 
responsibility. It’s very healthy to let your children experience 
what happens naturally if they are not responsible (as long as their 
safety is not in jeopardy of course). If they forget things they are 
supposed to take to school for example, let them discover how 
to deal with the consequences of their forgetfulness. Give them 
continual age-appropriate opportunities for responsibility at home 
like making their bed, putting away toys, helping to prepare dinner, 
or taking care of pets. 

Knowing that they are expected to be responsible at home and 
at school is a very important life lesson for our children. If they 
grumble about little inconveniences like wearing a mask, help them 
understand that thinking about the needs of others and  not only 
of ourselves is a truly gracious way to live. And when your child 
makes a mistake, the “OWN UP”  strategy is a beautiful faithful way 
to help them learn to be accountable for their actions.

January
See, I am making all things new.

Parents are the primary educator of their children. Did you realize that 
when you teach your sons and daughters about their responsibilities 
at home and in their community, you are helping them learn about 

an important Catholic Social Teaching? Learn more 
about rights and responsibilities by watching this 
video. Consider hanging this poster on your fridge or 
in your child’s room and have conversations about 
the Catholic Social Teachings often. Here is a child’s 
version and here is one for your teens. Home + School 
+ Parish = Partners in Catholic Education!

God wants us to help make sure everyone is safe and healthy and can 
have a good life. This means we all have to accept our responsibilities 
that come from living in communion with others. One of the most 
important lessons we teach in our Catholic schools is that the dignity 
of the human person must be foundational to all of the decisions we 
make in relation to how we live in our community. Sr. Janet Schaeffler, 
OP explains that responsibility is an attitude of accepting that we 
are all called to participate and respond to the common good. It’s an 
important lesson for children to learn - that life is not all about them 
and their needs.  Pope Francis said it beautifully during his homily at 
his installation in 2013, “In the end, everything has been entrusted 
to our protection, and all of us are responsible for it. Be protectors of 
God’s gifts!” What a beautiful reminder for our families as we enter 
this new year!

We hope you are enjoying the Mass Transit Cards  
to discuss the Sunday Gospel with your family.  

To access the January cards, click here.

Faith & Family

Catholic Education

“For just as the body is one and has many members, 
and all the members of the body, though many, are one body, so it is with Christ.”

(1 Corinthians 12:12)

Holy Spirit Catholic Schools  ●  Department of Religious Education  ●  January 2021

We always work with our children to teach them to look for the 
blessings that come during difficult times. The pandemic has been 
challenging for all and we rejoice at the promise of the coming 
vaccines. While we are waiting for our turn to receive them, we 
know that we must continue to practice the safety protocols to 
protect ourselves and others in our community. 

This is actually a good time to also practice gratitude. We are 
blessed to live in a country where we can turn on a tap and have 
clean water to wash our hands.  Many others in the world do not 
have that luxury so let us be thankful for that. During those 20 
seconds when we lather up, let’s also be thankful for the soap we 
use and the wonder of our hands themselves. Consider teaching 
your children to make a sacred ritual of washing their hands, 
welcoming the opportunity to meditate on these blessings and give 
thanks. And it’s always a good time to say their prayers too. 

Resources:  Teaching Kids to Care by Sr. Janet Schaeffler, OP
Faith Perspectives on the Covid-19 Pandemic, Waterloo Catholics

 Special Days to Remember

1    Solemnity of Mary, the Holy Mother  
      of God  
2    Feast of St. Basil the Great
3    Epiphany of the Lord
10  Baptism of the Lord

Be Gracious

Transformed by the Journey
Revelations 21:5

Month of the Holy Name of Jesus

Be Grateful

Please help me to be faithful  
in all the duties You have entrusted
to me this day, fulfilling each
 with great care and love! 
   Amen.

golepress.com/2019/pray-for-responsibility/

Click here for a printable version of this prayer.

“...give thanks in  
all circumstances;  

for this is the will of God
in Christ Jesus for you.” 

1 Thessalonians 5:18

Dear Jesus

https://www.holyspirit.ab.ca/UserFiles/Servers/Server_20670192/Image/Faith/eNewsletter/OWN-UP_Poster.jpg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OPB6sXj6Fwo&feature=emb_logo
https://www.crs.org/sites/default/files/usops-resources/17us495_cst_handout-kids_en-digital.pdf
https://www.crs.org/sites/default/files/usops-resources/17us495_cst_handout-kids_en-digital.pdf
https://www.crs.org/sites/default/files/usops-resources/17us495_cst_poster-adult_en-digital.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1U0rNndmqto4YwlbIHuUjSBKX-Ap6NL60/view?usp=sharing
https://churchpop.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Screen-Shot-2020-03-14-at-7.34.54-PM.png
https://waterloocatholics.org/pandemic-3
https://www.holyspirit.ab.ca/UserFiles/Servers/Server_20670192/File/Faith/eNewsletters/Dear-Jesus-Prayer.pdf


2021 Virtual Clubs

All virtual!   Join from Anywhere



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 
 
No School 
Christmas  
Vacation 

2 

3 4 
 
 

5 6 7 8 
 

9 

10 11 
 
In School  
Classes  
Resume 
 
 
 
Cheesy Garlic  
Fingers $4 

12 
 
School Council 
Meeting 7 p.m. 
(Virtual) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mini Pizza $4 

13 
 

Hawaii Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chicken Nuggets 
$4 

14 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chicken Burger 
$4 

15 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kraft Dinner 
$2.50 
Smoothie $3 

16 

17 18 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cheesy Garlic  
Fingers $4 

19 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mini Pizza $4 
 

20 
 
Career Dress 

up Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Baked Pasta $4 

21 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chicken Burger 
$4 

22 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kraft Dinner 
$2.50 
Smoothie $3 

23 

24 25 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cheesy Garlic  
Fingers $4 

26 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mini Pizza $4 

27 
 
Dress  
Backwards 
Day 
 
 
 
 
Pre-order Taco 
in a Bag $5.25 

28 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chicken Burger 
$4 

29 
 
 
 
 
No School 
School PD 

Day 

30 

31       

January 2021 

  Learning At Home this week 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 5 
 
AM  
Kindergarten 

6 

7 8 
 
 
 
 
 

9 
 

10 
 

11 
 
Quarter 2 
Ends 

12 
 
PM  
Kindergarten 

13 

14 
 

15 
 
 
 
 
No School 
Family Day 
 
 

16 
 
Shrove 
Tuesday 
 
No School 
DIL  
Teachers 
 

17 
 
Ash 
Wednesday  
 
No School 
DIL  
Teachers 
 

18 
 
 
 
 
No School 
SWATCA 

19 
 
 
 
 
No School 
SWATCA 

20 

21 
 
First Sunday 
of Lent 
 
 

22 
 
Quarter 3  
Begins 
 
 
Lenten  
Celebration 
 

23 
 
 
 
 

24 
 
 

25 
 
 

26 
 

27 

28 
 
Second  
Sunday of 
Lent 
 
 

   
 

   

February 2021 
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